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MURRAY D. VANWAGONER BLDG. S.B. 58:  FLOOR ANALYSIS

Senate Bill 58 (as reported without amendment)
Sponsor:  Senator Walter H. North
Committee:  Government Operations

CONTENT

The bill would amend Public Act 173 of 1968, which names certain State buildings, to provide that the State
Transportation Department Building in the Lansing capitol complex would be named the Murray D.
VanWagoner Building.

MCL 19.131 Legislative Analyst:  G. Towne

FISCAL IMPACT

The bill would have a minimal impact on the State depending on the cost of the designation.  The cost of the
Romney Building name sign was $3,472.11 and the address sign was $3,657.89.  The Williams Building name
sign cost $2,996.94, and the street level sign cost $1,094.86.  The bill would have no fiscal impact on local
government.

Date Completed:  2-19-99 Fiscal Analyst:  B. Bowerman


